
 

Our Next Meeting is scheduled for February 8 at Norwood Airport (weather 

permitting, as always in a New England winter). 

 

                           When:   February 8, 2020 

 

                           Where:  Norwood Memorial Airport (KOWD) 

                                         FlightLevel Norwood 

                                         125 Access Rd. 

                                         Norwood, MA 

 

                            9:30       Coffee 

                            10:00     Meeting 

                            Noon     Lunch at the airport 

 

 

Scholarship Luncheon 
Changes! 

 

ENE Chapter Dues 

Annual Chapter Dues of $15 are 

payable now. Dues offset 

miscellaneous Chapter expenses, 

such as postage, copying, and 

coffee for meetings. 

 

Dues should be sent to: 

 

Patricia Theberge 

1 Nichols Way, #3207 

 



The date and location of the Scholarship 

Luncheon have changed, as the Wayside 

Inn is not available. 

 

Date: Sunday, March 15, 2020 

 

Place: Papa Razzi Restaurant 

           16 Washington St. 

           Wellesley, MA 

           Private dining room 

           pictured above. 

 

Please mark the changes on your 

calendar. Menu choices, price, and 

registration form will be sent out shortly. 

 

  

 

News Needed! 

This is your newsletter! 

Please send news of your 

accomplishments and adventures, along 

with pictures, to be included in future 

newsletters. 

Reply to this e-mail, or contact me 

at jannclark99@yahoo.com. 

Thanks! 

Jann Clark 

Editor, Flylines 

  

 

Groveland, MA 01834 

 

Chapter Officers 

Anyone interested in becoming 

Chapter Chair, Vice Chair, 

Treasurer, or Secretary for the next 

two years, please e-mail or text one 

of the members of the Nominating 

Committee: 

 

Jessie 

Zuberek jessie.zuberek@gmail.com 

(978) 223-8497 

 

Jann Clark 

jannclark99@yahoo.com 

(617) 605-7728 

 

Georgia 

Pappas georgiap99@me.com 

(617) 902-8814 

 

We have people interested in some 

of the positions, but a little healthy 

competition is always good! 

 

This is your chance to get actively 

involved in the running of the 

Chapter! Step up now! 
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